
Friday 8th May marks the 75th anniversary of VE Day! We see 

many pictures and images to remind us of those victorious 

times and the celebrations they had.  

We are currently living through a time that will be 

remembered in years to come in the history books. To mark 

this occasion, we would like to invite all St. Joseph’s children 

to design their own poster, which represents how the people 

of Great Britain pull together in times of need. You could 

then display these in your windows at home. 

 

Please send pictures of your creations to 

office@stjosephsacademy.org.uk 

Prizes will be awarded for the most creative entries! 

Good luck! 
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